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SOME AREAS IN GEORGETOWN EXPERIENCED WATER SUPPLY 
INTERRUPTION DUE TO PIPE BURST NEAR WATERFALL FILTRATION PLANT    
 
PENANG, 29 AUGUST 2014: Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau Pinang Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) would 
like to inform that consumers along Jalan Gottlieb and Lorong Air Terjun has experienced water 
supply cut since 6.35am this morning today following a 300mm AC pipe burst, near the 
Waterfall Filtration Plant at Botanical Gardens.  
 
Consumers in Taman Jesselton are experiencing low water pressure.  
 
A total of 100 accounts are affected by the water supply interruption whilst Waterfall Water 
Treatment Plant supplies to 1500 accounts.   
 
Following the pipe burst, water supply from Waterfall Water Treatment is shut until the 
completion of the repair works. The repair works has started at 7.45am this morning and is 
scheduled to be completed by 1.30pm today.  
 
 
PBAPP Operations Department has deployed a water tanker on standby in the affected areas. 
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